
On behalf of Career Services and Cooperative Education, I am excited to share our six upcoming 
workshops for incoming freshmen interested in exploring majors and careers here at Auburn University. 
The dates are listed below, including registration information and a link to our website to highlight the 
workshop series in depth. Please feel free to share this information with any of your students who plan 
to attend Auburn University this upcoming fall.  
 
We will be hosting three workshops in the spring semester and three in the summer semester in the 
Auburn University Student Center.  
 
Workshop Dates: 

 Monday, March 18 

 Monday, March 25 

 Monday, April 1 

 Wednesday, June 12 

 Wednesday, June 19 

 Wednesday, June 26 
 
Registration: 

 $100 for students 
Registration includes career assessment results, materials and lunch 

 Parents, family members and guests: $25/ person 
Optional morning session that includes information on how to support your student as they transition to 
Auburn University, explore majors and careers, and learn more about resources available to students and 
their support systems here at Auburn University 
 
For schedules and to register, please visit: www.aub.ie/Your-Major 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. I hope you all have a great rest of your 
week and semester! 
Marissa 
 
Marissa Miller, M.Ed. 
Career Counselor 
Career Services and Cooperative Education 
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